
7/10/18 CCEC Agenda Item No. 13 
Legislative File No. 52337 
Update: President’s Work Group to Develop City-Wide Surveillance Equipment & Data Management 
Policies (7/10/18) 
 
Overview of July 2, 2018 meeting 
PowerPoint Presentation on survey results – H. Allen (see Legislative File No. 52173) 
 
Sarah Edgerton described the staff proposal for a surveillance technology approval process: 

 The proposed process is being drafted by Attorney May 

 The proposed process will mirror the public nuisance notification process 

 Kemble suggested that initial notifications should be made publicly accessible (on a website or 
database) and all alders should be notified of each surveillance tech request (via email) 

 
Sarah Edgerton also explained the new draft definition (see Legislative File No. 52169) 

 Alders requested clarity or removal of the language “in the ordinary course of doing city 
business” 

 Alders also asked whether security cameras should be exempted – this may need more 
discussion. 

 
Next Steps 

 Kwasi and Rebecca will go through the survey 

 Enis will remind agencies that have not responded to the survey to do so 

 Kwasi and Rebecca will invite Monona Terrace and CDA and Water Utility (Chris Wilkins) to a 
future Work Group meeting to present their surveillance capabilities 

 Council Office will send a doodle out to schedule the next meeting of the Work Group  
 

https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3535423&GUID=6763E995-5873-433E-BEF6-419DCBB3770F&Options=ID|Text|&Search=52173
https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3534764&GUID=29FB386F-73C4-42B3-A479-06799A0EA780&Options=ID|Text|&Search=52169

